ELATEC

RFID Systems

LIMITED MODULAR APPROVAL REQUEST

03.12.2020

Element Materials Technology
100 Frobisher Business Park
Leigh Sinton Road

Malvern

Worcestershire

WR14 1BX

UK

RE: FCC Limited Modular Approval
FCCID: WPSTWN4F17
IC: 7948A-TWN4F17

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the manufacturer requests limited modular approval for the transmitter concerned as the
module does not have a shielding can over its RF. It is for this reason that the manufacturer will apply for limited
modular approval and have control over the installation of the module.

We will have full control of the installation of the module as we only sell B2B and it will only be installed by
experienced employees.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours faithfully

0 “QZ;;B Puchheim « Germany
« Fax #4389 5529961 129

» wvre. Ela18C-RFID.com

Birgit Bachl

ELATEC GmbH
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